
 

 

June 11, 2013 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Hello!  It is my great pleasure to highly recommend Kate Quist for a position 

teaching children.  Kate and I have taught together for over fourteen years in 

Comstock Park Public Schools.  She has been an essential part of her grade level 

team!  Her creativity has made her such a gift to us and her students.  She is 

able to take any concept and devise super engaging, on-target activities and 

assessments.  Her creations are shared with all of us so her impact reaches 

beyond her own classroom.  We appreciate her generosity! 

 

Another strength of Kate’s is that she is an insightful educator.  She seems to 

know just the right course of action to meet her student’s diagnosed areas of 

need.  She has ways of meeting these different academic needs in her 

classroom with tiered groupings.  Her experience as a reading specialist makes 

her understanding of the process children go through while learning to read a 

step above the rest.  She truly has a wealth of knowledge!  

 

Your district would be extremely lucky to call Kate Quist one of your own 

teachers.  If you have any questions, please contact me on my cell phone at 

(616)291-2553.  Thank you for your time! 

 

Educationally Yours, 

 

Kristen Keifer 
 

 

Stoney Creek Elementary 
200 Lantern Dr. NW 

P O Box 825 

Comstock Park, MI 49321-0825 
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